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Lou Mansolillo

From: Anne Teipel <anteip@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 7:32 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Old Growth Forest Act

I am writing to ask you to please support Old Growth Forest Protection Act H5294.  
 
Protection of forests and biodiversity on public land in Rhode Island would be a big step forward. Please consider the 
quality of life for those who come after us.  
 
 Thank you so much for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Teipel 
East Providence 
Sent from my iPhone 


